
New Steps Solve Old Problem at Hite Practice Field
The practice field at Clarksburg’s Hite Field is utilized in many ways – from High School football practice to local Youth Soccer team games, the field is a popular destination for area sporting events, however, it is a destination that had a problem.  Up until a few weeks ago, getting from the parking lot to the field was a true challenge as parents, grandparents and athletes attempted to climb the steep hill in order to watch games and practices.  Recognizing the problem, local dentists Dr. Robert Martino and Dr. Kenneth Wilson of Wilson Martino Dental, provided a solution by donating the materials and labor to build a set of steps at the facility.
Dr. Martino, an area youth soccer coach and parent of four, knows how difficult it was to travel from the parking lot to the field.  “Hite Field provides a great practice and game facility for our community sports programs; however, each week during games and practice, I noticed how difficult it was for grandparents, parents and small children to get to the field.  All they wanted to do was cheer on their kids and it was a real problem getting to the field.  Dr. Wilson and I discussed the issue and realized that we could do something to solve that problem.  Together with our project manager, Todd Thompson and the Board of Education we created the design and then our team got started on the project.”

Wilson Martino’s recent donation of steps to the Hite Field practice and youth sporting area will be put to good use for many years to come.  According to Dr. Wilson, “as community members it is our responsibility to help out and maintain these important neighborhood facilities that we all enjoy.  It was a fun and worthwhile project that we were happy to help with.”

For more information or to schedule an interview Drs. Martino or Wilson, please contact Wendy Boyce, Marketing Director at 304-624-5250.
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